March 1, 2021

HH Theater committee meeting was called to order at 10:05

Present: Karleen Basch, Farnaz Fardad-Finn, Patrick Finn, Tamika Watkins
No quorum present. Minutes will be approved next month.

Karleen mentioned that we need to recruit new members to the theater committee. Jackie was
asked to put a notice in the next HH Round Up.

Farnaz gave the report on JAXX Annie Spring production. We have 10 students enrolled.
Auditions were held and roles have been cast. Show will be held in May.

Tamika asked if committee will permit daughter, Bonnie, to intern for JAXX during rehearsals.
Committee agreed it was fine as long as it was fine with JAXX. Bonnie will help Ms. Shari from
4:30-5:30. Bonnie will follow all existing guidelines and submit covid testing on the same
schedule as the cast.

Karleen asked if we can use the stage with barn doors open. Patrick stated that we don’t have
any new guidelines from the county yet and that it is likely things well change soon since
schools are opening & vaccinations are increasing. We will wait and see.

Tamika asked if we are considering a second company this year. Farnaz replied that has been on
hold because of the covid circumstances. Tal Fox wasn’t asked back because kids were tired of
doing zooms. We still like Tal and are interested in having her back. Karleen will ask Kedra, Tal’s
liaison, to explore options for future and/or Summer.

Karleen asked if Randal Wallace was still interested in holding his show. Jackie will reach out to
him.

Tamika will reach out to JAXX about Summer program options and report back next month.
Karleen suggested a theater morning camp so that kids wont be in the heat too long, if we
aren’t able to use the theatre. Farnaz suggested we think creatively when we get closer to the

Summertime since things are changing rapidly.

The Budget will carry over from last year since we haven’t been able to use/implement it from
2020.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45am.

Minutes submitted by Farnaz Fardad-Finn



